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ACADEMY 

Dear Parents, 

JUNIOR SCHOOL 

400 South Braddock Avenue 

Pittsburgh, PA 15221 

412-473-4400

June, 2020 

Congratulations to your child for completing a full year of math learning! The purpose of 
this packet is to help students maintain the math skills acquired during the year and to 
avoid the "summer slump". We encourage the students to complete the packet at any 
pace that is comfortable. While the completion of this packet is not required, it is strongly 
suggested. We suggest that your child space the problems in the packet out over the 12 
weeks of summer for optimal review and reinforcement. 

Please encourage your child to devise a personal schedule that is appropriate to sustain 
his or her learning and practice. It is our hope that students continue to embrace and 
enjoy the process of mathematics even in the summer months. After each section, please 
review your child's answers and check for accuracy against the key found on The Junior 
School website. Doing so will determine areas that may need further purposeful practice. 

Please have your child bring the packet to school on the first day of school. 

Have a fun summer and see you in the fall! 

Sincerely, 

The Second Grade Teachers 












































































































